
School of Computer and 
Communication Sciences

Lausanne, 6th October 2020

Re: Summer internship for international students / /  New deadline!
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New Deadline!
29th Novem ber 2020

Dear colleague,

Since 2008, the programme Summer@EPFL offers summer internships for international 
BSc and MSc students.

The goal of the internship programme is to allow top international students in Computer 
Science and Engineering, Telecommunications, or Electrical Engineering to discover our 
campus and participate in our research activities. Complete information about this 
program can be found on our website:

https://summer.eDfl.ch/

As this year’s deadline to apply has been changed to 29th November 2020, we would be 
most grateful if you could display the poster in your department as soon as possible and 
share the information with your students on time.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Director of the Summer@EPFL programme
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